
From: Campbell, Ben (Hydrotest
Sent: 6/22/2012 5:04:37 PM
To: 'Shori, Sunil' (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)

RedactedCc:
.); Ramaiya, Shilpa R

(/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)
Bee:
Subject: PG&E Contract Weld Inspectors

Sunil:

In 2012, PG&E's PSEP program only plans to use two inspection 

companies for weld inspections, Canus and Tulsa Inspection 

Resources. Going forward, these contract inspectors will be using the 

same weld inspection form developed PG&E (Daily Field Weld 

Summary Report) when doing the visual weld inspections.

Please see the attached Contract Work Authorization for Tulsa 

Inspection Resources (TIR).

In 2011, PG&E had contractors supplement PG&E's workforce during 

the tie-in process working under PG&E supervision. The change 

contemplated this year is to have contractors conduct the entire tie-in 

process. The hydrotest team has identified about ten projects where 

contractors would conduct the tie-in process. These welds would be 

inspected by either Canus or TIR using the PG&E form. The first of ten 

tie-ins with the contractor conducting the tie-in process will likely 

occur in late July or early August.

Ben Campbell
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